Dear Parliamentarians,

I find it bizarre and barbaric that in our "civilized", first world country, the unnecessary killing in utero of female babies is not only performed but subsidized by our government in the form of Medicare funding. To subsidize ethnic groups who discriminate against females, and parents who want to gender balance their families, in the killing of their unborn infants is atrocious. Its also ironic, when many couples are unable to have children and seek adoption overseas because of the lack of available babies here.

These abortions, which are unnecessary and therefore not medical procedures, are a total abuse of our Medicare system.

Please take note of the United Nations' attitude to gendercide and stop supporting gender selective abortion.

Yours faithfully,

Lyn Saunders (Mrs.)